

Office of Advancement

2201 Washington Street, Suite 306 Roxbury, Massachusetts 02119 617-696-0700 x266

January 13, 2021

Mr. Tom Evans Executive Director Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 255 Main Street, 8th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Tom,

Happy New Year! I hope that you and your family had a safe, healthy, and happy holiday season. On behalf of the entire Nurtury community, thank you for CRA's generous grant award in the amount of \$5,000 to Nurtury.

CRA's grant will provide emergency financial relief from the COVID-19 pandemic and will be used to purchase PPE supplies for our Cambridge center located at 243 Harvard Street, keeping our staff, children, and families safe by lowering their risk of infection.

Every day, our educators have been on the frontlines, in person and donning their protective gear, helping us to keep our promise to our parents every day – to keep their infants, toddlers, and preschoolers safe, socially distanced, and in nurturing and educational learning environments while they work or go to school.

On behalf of the entire Nurtury community, thank you again for your continued support.

Jaye Y. Smith

With gratitude,

SVP, Chief Advancement Officer